
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall, David
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Thursday, August 12, 2021 6:27:34 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Emily

Last_Name :
Tran

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
My name is Emily. I am a resident of Chula Vista in the South County. My community consists of Mexican-
American, Southeast Asian and Pacific Islanders, and Caucasian. I would like to see more outreach efforts to build
communication channels between city and county officials with community groups interested in the future of South
County. From Barrio to National City to Chula Vista share more in common in demographics and culture than
Coronado and Point Loma. Lifestyles and social demographics play key when it comes to the future of South
County. Please consider these points when redistricting our counties.

Submit :
Submit




